
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th January 2014 
 
 
Nova Scotia Environment 
Attn: Helen Yeh 
Environmental Assessment Administrator 
Environmental Assessment Branch 
1903 Barrington Street,  
Suite 2085 
PO Box 442 
Halifax, Nova Scotia, B3J 2P8 
 
 
Subject: Information Requests and Proponent Responses - Environmental Assessment, 
Goldboro LNG Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Helen Yeh: 
 
Thank you for forwarding the Information Requests (IRs) from the EA Review Panel, 
government and non-government agencies, and concerned citizens. 
 
Pieridae reviewed all submissions and generated a series of answers. The IRs are presented 
in document format together with our written responses. As requested, we are providing  

 one electronic report copy (pdf format) via e-mail; and 
 11 hard copies via courier.  

 
Please let us know if you require additional report copies. 
 
Regards 
Pieridae Energy Canada Ltd 
 

 
 
Mark Brown (Director of Project Development) 
 
Pieridae Energy Canada Ltd 
1718 Argyle Street, Suite 730 
Halifax, NS B3J 3N6 


